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Comments: As an Arizonan native I'm devastated to think that the forest service is going to take all the wild

mustangs off the northeastern area and leave only 50 horses left. This is unacceptable! These horses are

beautiful and serve a purpose in keeping the vegetation low so fires dont break out. Families from the valley

travel to Northern Arizona so they can see the horses. This is great for businesses in the area to get tourist

money and an education lesson for children about nature. Please Leave the horses alone. Im not supporting my

tax dollars to this round up! 


